
 

  

Newsletter 

21.04.23 



```````````` 

  

  

Celebrations! 

Congratulation to all our 

Decorate an Egg 

competition winners! 

Congratulations 

to Leylan who 

was awarded 

player of the 

match at 

football. 
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Congratulations 

to Jayden who 

earned his 

orange belt in 

karate. 
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At Abbey Hey, we strike to not only provide our children with a broad and balanced 

curriculum, but also to offer a variety of exciting and enriching opportunities.  These 

experiences will help to not only develop character but ensure that we are doing the 

very best we can to prepare our children for life beyond Abbey Hey. 

The Abbey Hey Charter is our commitment to provide 20 experiences for every child 

during their time at school. 

If you would like us to celebrate when your child completes any of these activities 

outside of school, please send a picture and explanation to your child’s class 

teacher on Dojo and we will put it our newsletter. 
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